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I AM TOTALLY OPPOSES TO HB 2001A. IT WOULD ONLY PERPETUATE THE
OUT-OF-CONTROL SPECULATION IN THE HOUSING MARKET WHICH IS
DESTROYING THE CHARACTER & GENUINE HOUSING
NEEDS IN PORTLAND. THE ORDINARY & LOW-INCOME RESIDENTS OF
PORTLAND (& INDEED ALL OREGON) ARE NOT AT ALL SERVED BY THE
DEVELOPERS THAT THE CITY & STATE GOVERNMENTS HAVE CAVED TO.
THE BILL DOES NOTHING TO PROVIDE TRUE AFFORDABLE HOUSING SO
ONLY THE WELL-TO-DO LIVE IN THE NEW CONSTRUCTION GOING ON.
AND THE CRITICAL NEED TO ASSIST THE
HOMELESS COMMUNITY IS NOT MET IN ANY WAY. 
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